Frank D. Moates PTA Membership Form

Dear parents,

Welcome to a new and exciting school year. My name is Monica Medina, and I am your new PTA president for the 2012-2013 school year. I am excited about all the events PTA has planned this year. We need your help for our children to have the best and fullest year of events possible. Your membership is essential to our school. It only costs \$8.50 for the entire year! With membership, not only will you be helping your child, you will be helping yourself. The PTA provides a card that will give you discounts at local business in our area. All fees and donations will go directly to your children's field trips, movie night, field day supplies, yearbooks, red ribbon week, scrap books, STAAR test pep rally, and our yearly fall carnival. My goal this year is to get as many mothers, fathers, and family members as involved as I can in the PTA events we have planned. By joining the PTA, you are taking the first step! As an added bonus this year, classes that have 5 or more fathers joining the PTA will receive a *POPCORN party!* Also, classes with at least 75% PTA participation will receive a *POPCORN* party! Show your support for your children and your school by joining the PTA today.

If you are available or plan to volunteer this year for class parties, book fairs, field trips, or fall carnival, it is very important that you return the volunteer application. Only volunteers with an approved application on file will be allowed to participate in our events. The volunteer application includes a background check, to ensure the safety of our children. It takes **TWO WEEKS** to get the background check completed, so please return the volunteer application as fast as possible.

Thank you for joining Frank D. Moates PTA 2012/2013!
Check # for \$
Rec'd on By
-1
IDH
2013
fe Member
FRANK D. MOATES
STUDENT(S):
TEACHER/GRADE;
MEMBER NAME:
AMOUNT: